
 

 

Water Board Responses to California Public Comments  

November 2, 2010 

 

10. United States Environmental Protection Agency 





Comment Response 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
EPA-1: Table 8-3 in the Lake Tahoe TMDL Report has been edited to show 17 
percent as the correct basin-wide total phosphorus reduction needed to 
achieve the Clarity Challenge. 
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EPA-2: Water Board staff will propose to add text as a “Late Revision” in the 
TMDL Report, Tables 10-1 through 10-3 and section 10.3, and in the proposed 
Basin Plan amendment in Tables 5.18-2 through 5.18-4 and on page 12, to 
make consistent use of the terms “load” and “wasteload” in the application of 
allocations. 
 
 
 
EPA-3: Because the proposed BPA already applies wasteload allocations to 
urban stormwater discharges within the Lake Tahoe watershed, there is no 
need to add language to the proposed BPA. Text was added to the proposed 
BPA, page 13 paragraph 4, explaining that if the Water Board reclassifies a 
portion of the forest load allocation as a wasteload allocation, such a regulatory 
shift would not change the implementation approach. 
 
 
EPA-4: Text has been added to the proposed Basin Plan amendment showing 
a daily load calculation for the three pollutants, based on total hydraulic input. A 
daily load calculation method for the atmospheric source is also included.  
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